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William Hoffman To 
Lead SOSSI In '66 

LINN'S WEEKLY STAMP NEWS 

William E. Hoffmann of East 
Brunswick, N. J. was elected pres­
ident of the Scouts on Stamps So­
ciety International at a recent 
meeting. Mr. Hoffmann has served 
on the SOSSI Board of Directors 
for eight years, the last six as 
Chairman. 

He was one of the organizers of 
George Washington Chapter No. 2, 
SOSSI, and is a 41-year veteran 
in the Scouting movement. 

Other officers elected at this 
time included John J. Juhasz, 
Bound Brook, N. J. and Tamotsu 
Murayama, Tokyo, Japan as vice 
presidents; and Jay L. Rogers, 
Hicksville, N. Y., secretary. 

Scouts on Stamps Society Inter­
national will have a lounge booth 
at the INTERPEX show in New 
York in March. It will be manned 
by members of the George Wash­
ington Chapter which will also hold 
its March meeting there on March 
26. 

Monday, March 28, 1966 
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